
Statement by the Chair of the
PIC Steering Board

The  Peace  Implementation  Council  Steering  Board  (PIC  SB)
Ambassadors  met  today  to  discuss  current  political
developments  relating  to  the  proceedings  against  Republika
Srpska  (RS)  President  Milorad  Dodik  and  the  RS  Official
Gazette Acting Director Milos Lukic.

Members welcomed the recent statement of the OSCE Mission to
Bosnia and Herzegovina and reiterated calls for all to refrain
from interference, pressure and political threats and respect
the independence of the judiciary of Bosnia and Herzegovina. 

Members  reaffirmed  their  unequivocal  commitment  to  the
territorial integrity of Bosnia and Herzegovina as a single
sovereign state comprising two entities, the Federation of
Bosnia  and  Herzegovina  and  Republika  Srpska,  and  Brcko
District.     
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